
HLC Commissioner Attendance Policy    01-13-2025 

Due to the importance of maintaining a quorum, and to the time-sensitive nature of the issues 
addressed by the HLC, Commissioners are expected to attend all of the Commission meetings, if 
they are able. 

65% attendance is required to remain a Commissioner. 

75% attendance is required to be reappointed once the current appointment is completed. 

Commissioners are expected to attend all Commission meetings in-person. If unable to attend 
in-person, Commissioners will be allowed to attend two meetings virtually during each year of 
their term. Remote attendance will count toward the required 65% attendance, and 
Commissioners will be allowed to present and discuss some issues. Commissioners attending 
remotely will NOT be allowed to vote, be counted towards the quorum, take part in quasi-
judicial proceedings, or participate in closed sessions.  

 


